
 

Wraysbury Primary School Remembers 

 

On Monday 12th November we will be holding our Act 

of Remembrance during the school day with a special 

assembly for the children.  We will be remembering 

all those who have lost their lives in conflict, but 

particularly in the First World War. 

 

We will have an exhibition of the work we have 

produced in the School Hall after school from 3.10-

3.45.  Do come and look at their work with your 

child. 

We will be bringing poppies around to all classrooms daily 

from Monday 5th November for children to have the 

opportunity to purchase a poppy 

(we are asking for minimum donation of 50p). 

 


